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Mayor Stephanie Miller 

smiller@hyrumcity.com 

245-6033 

Councilmember Steve Adams 

sadams@hyrumcity.com 

881-7573 

Councilmember Jared Clawson 

jclawson@hyrumcity.com 

764-3531 

Councilmember Paul James 

pjames@hyrumcity.com 

245-4695 

Councilmember Vicky McCombs 

vmccombs@hyrumcity.com 

770-8587 

Councilmember Craig Rasmussen 

crasmussen@hyrumcity.com 

245-7772 

 

 
February 3 

City Council Meeting 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 10 

Planning Commission 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 17 

City Council 

6:30 p.m. 

 

February 21 

President’s Day 

City Offices Closed 

 

February 28 

Dog License Renewals DUE 

 

 

*Information included in this newsletter 

is printed in advance, therefore, is 

subject to change without notice*  

Mayors Message – What do you know 

about the Hyrum City Youth Council? 

Hyrum City’s Youth Council is a group of 

youth that desire to serve their community.  

They help with activities in the community, 

learn how government works, and have fun 

all at the same time.  This past year they 

donated about 500 service hours.  They are 

an amazing group of youth with the best 

advisors.  

 

Each year new youth councilmembers are selected from 

applications submitted by October 31st.  Applicants must be in 

9th – 11th grade, and after an interview if selected serve a 

membership of one year beginning January 1st – December 31st.   

 

Hyrum’s 2022 Youth Council members are: Youth Mayor – Emma 

Oyler; Mayor Pro-Tem – Gracie Bersonnet; Recorder – Julia 

Bunce; Historian – Laynee Bunce; Youth Leadership – Abby 

Newbold, Hallie Greer, Jacob Heiniger, Katie Barlow, and 

Samuel Bushman; Youth Councilmembers – Adison Eversull, Ava 

Tolman, Benjamin Bushman, Brigham Sadler, Brooke Miller, Emily 

Lowery, Haylee Lemon, Isabelle Rogers, Jacob Yerka, James 

Hobbs, Julie Dennis, Karsten Bone, Payton Nielsen, Raegan Bird, 

Savannah Staffanson, and Tienna Harris; Youth Council Advisors 

– Elise Haslam, Josh Myers, April Bunce, Janessa McDaniel, and 

Wyatt McDaniel. 

 

If you have an upcoming activity, you would like the youth 

council to consider helping with – please contact them at least 

a month in advance: hyrumyouthconcil@gmail.com.  You can 

also follow the Hyrum City Youth Council on Facebook 

@HyrumCityYouthCouncil and on Instagram @hyrumyc. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Stephanie Miller 
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Parking Restrictions - Parking is not allowed on city streets or within ten feet of roadway 

pavement in any municipal right-of-way between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 8:00 a.m. 

unless such vehicle is in a driveway approach or otherwise parked behind the curb where curb 

exists.  This law allows for snow removal and is in effect until April 1st, even when there is no 

snow.

 

Dog Licenses – Any dog(s) four (4) months or older is required to be licensed with Hyrum 

City.   Dogs are required to be licensed even if they stay inside your home or never leave your 

yard.  The license fees are as follows:   

  Neutered/Spayed dogs - $12  Male/Female dogs - $22 

 

A veterinarian certificate is required to verify rabies vaccination and the dog being neutered 

or spayed.  All dogs must be licensed by Monday, February 28th.  After February 28th a $5 late 

fee will be assessed in addition to the regular license fee.  Owners will be issued a citation for 

failure to have his/her dog properly licensed.  Also, please remember that City Ordinance 

permits a maximum of two dogs per household. 

Indoor Walking – The Elite Hall is open for free public walking every Monday—Friday from 

7:00—10:00 a.m. All are welcome, but please supervise children and don’t bring any food or 

drinks other than water. The Elite Hall will be closed to walkers on February 10th & 11th. 

 

Senior Center News – The Senior Center is open to ALL seniors Monday-Friday from 9:00 

a.m. – 2:00 p.m. We are located at 675 East Main Street. Please call if you are joining us for 

lunch, 245-3570. We have a pool table, quilt room, games, music, yoga, classes & trips. Come 

& have some fun! 

 

Mondays –  February 7: Breakfast & Bingo for a buck! 10:30 a.m. 

  February 14: Happy Valentine’s Day! 

  February 21: Closed 

  February 28: Breakfast & Bingo for a buck! 10:30 a.m. 

Tuesdays –  Yoga, 9:30 a.m. Bring your own mat!  

  February 15: Tip Class, 11:00 a.m. Please RSVP. 

  February 22: Bunco & Lunch, 11:00 a.m. 

Wednesdays – February 2: It’s Hedgehog Day – let’s have a party!! 

  February 9: Valentine Party – singing by Mary Gardner. 

  February 16: Around the World Travel to Germany – Fun facts & a German meal. 

  February 23: Music Program. 

Thursdays -  February 10: Mystery Trip, 10;00 a.m. 

  February 24: Lunch Bunch, 11:30 a.m. 

Fridays – BINGO 10:45 a.m. 

  February 4: Blood Pressure Checks with CNS, 10:30 a.m. 

  February 11: Wear Pink – Color Bingo. 

  February 18: BINGO – bring a nice wrapped white elephant gift.  
 

 

 



Library News – Library Hours: Monday - Friday 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. and Saturday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Contact us at 435-245-6411 or hyrumlibrary@gmail.com. The library will close at 5:00 p.m. on 

Monday, February 7th for a staff meeting. The library will be closed Monday, February 21st in 

observance of President’s Day. 

 

Programs: Please refer to the community calendar, and social media 

@hyrumlibrary for more information about monthly programs including 

Children, Teen & Family Programs.  

 

Children’s Programs 

Toddler Storytime (for ages 0-3): Mondays at 10:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. Themes include 

Groundhog Day & Valentine’s Day. 

Preschool Storytime (for ages 3-5): Wednesdays at 11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. Join us for fun 

books, songs, and even a stem activity. 

Friday, February 11th & 18th, 3:30 p.m.: Magic Tree House Adventure Club – #14 Day of 

the Dragons King. (For grades 1-3 sign up is required & begins the Monday following the 

adventure club).  

Monday, February 28th Virtual Lego Club: Watch Social Media the last Monday of the 

month for the month’s theme.  Make your creation and post a picture on our Facebook 

page so we can see what you create. 

 

Teen Programs 

Chess Club & Checkers: February 4th 4:00 – 5:00 p.m.  

TAC (Teen Advisory Committee) Meeting: February 17th, 3:30 p.m. If you would like to 

join the TAC stop by the library & ask for Deonna. 

Avengers Pizza & Movie: February 18th 5:00 p.m.  

Don’t forget to check out the Teen Zone for this month’s craft. 

 

Family Programs 

Family Movie & Popcorn: February 14th 4:00 p.m. ‘Clifford.’ Movies are played in the story 

time room.  Young children MUST be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Museum News – Did you know that Saturday, February 5th is your last chance to see the 

Smithsonian Exhibit H2O Today? The museum will be open special hours from noon to 3:00 p.m. 

in case you haven’t made it down to see this amazing exhibit. Museum hours are Tuesdays 

and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Wednesdays 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and second 

Saturdays from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. We are also happy to open for groups of all sizes by 

appointment, just call or email us today.  

 

Our FREE Family Movie this month will be Clifford the Big Red Dog on the big screen at the Elite 

Hall on Friday, February 4th. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. and the movie will begin at 7:00 p.m. Wear 

your comfy clothes, bring your pillows, blankets, bean bags, camp chairs, etc. and your own 

dinner and/or treats. This is a free public event, and everyone is welcome!  

 

We are excited for two new exhibits that are opening this month. First, we have an intriguing 

collection of artifacts from the Northwestern Band of the Shoshone Nation in our Community 

Exhibit on loan from Darren Parry. And on Saturday, February 12th we are opening Blessed by 

Water, Worked by Hand, during our Second Saturday event, Optical Illusion Revealed. I bet 
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your eye will be tricked by this art exhibit, which is a fascinating combination of painted wire 

and historic photography. The artist, Gail Griswold, is joining us at the museum from 11:00 a.m. 

to 1:00 p.m. to discuss her process and inspiration for the artwork. This month’s Back in Time 

Children’s Activity, Banking on Lucille, will be February 22nd – 24th from 1:00—1:30 p.m. each 

day. We will learn about Utah mother, Lucille Bankhead, who championed rights for women 

and people of color and complete a fun art activity. All children are welcome, and sign-up is 

encouraged.  

 

Finally, we are excited to announce the museum’s annual car show fundraiser, Hot Wheels in 

Hyrum, will be on Saturday, June 11th at the Hyrum City Square. We are currently taking 

applications for food vendors and looking for sponsors. Visit the museum’s website or contact 

Courtney at ccochley@hyrumcity.com for more information. Vehicle registration is open and 

available at the museum or on our website. 

 

Elite Hall Restoration Committee - Bring your sweetheart to the valley’s best big band 

music event all year at Jazz Nights at Elite Hall on February 10th, 11th, & 12th. The Elite Hall is 

thrilled to host the USU jazz orchestra and ensemble for three evenings of incredible big band 

music and dancing. Dances start each night at 7:00 p.m. and tickets are only $10. Free dance 

lessons begin at 6:00 p.m. Dinner is available Friday and Saturday for $25 (includes dance 

ticket). This is the event to attend if you want to experience dancing on the Elite Hall’s amazing 

spring-loaded floor! Don’t miss it! Tickets are available at 

https://cca.usu.edu/music/events/jazz-night-at-elite-hall.  

 
 

2022 - Hyrum City Youth Council 
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